
 
 
 

Date:   4th  August 2010 
 
Attendees: FD, PGR, RS, KS, JB, BOK, MR, PR, JB, JPB, PB, SH, TP 
 
 
 

Minutes of August Club Meeting (04/08/10) 
 
 
 
1. Outstanding Monies 
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
2. Match Results – Summer League 
 
 Lloyd’s Meadow – Badger Pool – 17/07/10 
 
 1st Neil Turner  55lb 0oz 
 2nd John Bryan  29lb 12oz 
 3rd Kev Smith  24lb 15oz 
 
 Golden Peg: Paul Rowlands (14th) 3lb 2oz 
 
 
3 Match Results – Sunday Evening Match @ Meadow View 
 
 Match 3 of 3 – 25/07/10 
 
 1st Tom Prescott 54lb 12oz 
 2nd Alan Lamb  40lb 8oz 
 3rd Neil Turner  39lb 4oz 
 
 

Continued… 
 



 Sunday League Result 
 
 1st Neil Turner  25 points 
 2nd John Bryan  23 points (Total Weight: 149lb 8oz) 
 3rd Tom Prescott 23 points (Total Weight: 144lb 6oz) 
 
 
4. Next Matches – (Summer Leagues) 
 

7th August Summer League Blake Hall – Blake Pool 
21st August Summer League Larford Lakes - Arena 

 
 
5. Junior Match Results 
 
 Partridge Lakes – 10/07/10 
 
 1st Matthew Sutch  19lb 11oz 8drm 
 2nd Art Tourney   14lb 9oz 
 3rd Callen Flynn   12lb 9oz 8drm 
 
 
6. Next Match – Juniors 
 
 Wednesday 25th August  Brownlee’s Pool 
 
 
7. Licences 
 
 128 licences issued so far this year 
 
 
8. Bank Balance 
 
 £2965.61 @ 25/6/10 (includes £200 Golden Peg) 
 
 
9. Golden Peg 
 
 £548 (£200 in Bank AC) 
 
 

Continued… 



10. Club Update 
 
Coaching Courses at Meadow View were held on 18th July and 1st Aug,  6 and 9 
attendees respectively. Thanks to our assistants, RS, AL, JPB, JAB, KW, and FD. 
Next sessions are on the 8th then 15th of August 
Juniors at Border on 21st July for Cheshire Open – Ethan Neary won out of 38 
juniors fishing, thanks to those who provided transport and assisted on the day, 
JAB, RS, KW and ML. 
24th July – Quiz Night at St Oswald’s Social Club, hopefully raised over £200 to 
help towards coaching and course costs and helping towards the clubs Clubmark 
status. PB commented that he expected better attendance but understood that we 
were in a holiday period. 
Sunday Evening Matches booked for next year (5th June, 3rd & 24th July) 
9th July – Wren Meeting took place with WBC, now need to put application together 
for September application. 
4th August, Juniors at Border for Cheshire Team match, FD updated members on 
the days events and reported that we came joint sixth which was a good 
achievement considering the age of our Juniors and their experience in comparison 
to other teams in the competition. 
£200 received from Eaton Electric from their community fund again will assist us in 
developing our Junior section, fund coaching and help us achieve our Clubmark 
status. 

  
 
11. Coaching/Training 
 
 CRB Forms need returning 

13th July – MR completed child protection course, funding support to be applied for. 
14th July – First Aid Course completed by FD, KW & PB, certificates received. 
Funding support requested via ASET. 

 
 

12. Meetings 
 

11th Aug – CADG Meeting 
 
 
13. AOB 
 
 Jolly Boys outing, 16th – 20th August 
 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 1st September 2010 


